
 

 

 
 
 
 
                  Year 1/2 trip to Box woods 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
We are planning a trip to Box woods on Wednesday 11th October 2023. Please drop your 
child off at school as normal in the morning. Please send your child wearing clothes suitable 
for an outdoor day; joggers, warm jumper or hoodie, waterproof trousers. Please wear 
suitable footwear for walking e.g. trainers, walking boots or comfortable wellies as we will 
be walking to the woods. Please also ensure your child brings a coat, packed lunch and a 
bottle of water.  
 
For this trip to take place we are looking for a minimum of 12 parent/ carer volunteers to 
join us for the day (please tick the box on the slip attached if you are available). As this is a 
local trip there will be no cost.  
 
We will be walking from the school grounds to Box woods where we shall be exploring the 
different types of trees, seeds and animals.  
 
Please return the slip below (with your child’s name on it) to the school office by 
Wednesday 4th October 2023.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Year 1/2 Team 
 
 

 
Year 1/2 trip to Box woods 

 
I give/ do not give permission for my child…………………………………………………… to attend the 
trip to Box woods on Wednesday 11th October 2023.  
 

Please tick this box if you are available to help on this trip ❑ 

 
Parent/ Carer name: ………………………………………….   Signature:…………………………………………… 


